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August 2016
P. 5WY
Newsletter
Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to a new year at Fishermoss Primary School. All of the children have started the year enthusiastically and we look forward to a year of fun and hard work!
Mrs Wyllie and Mrs Young are your child’s new class teachers this year. Mrs Wyllie will teach the class on Monday & Tuesday and Mrs Young is in class on Wednesday, Thursday & Friday.
Our Class Topic
This term we will be using Roald Dahl’s Charlie and the Chocolate Factory as the starting point for our topic learning. The children will be learning about Fairtrade and developing literacy skills in the style of Roald Dahl, as well as furthering their skills in technology and art.

For part of our topic work we require cardboard and plastic junk materials, e.g. cardboard boxes, plastic containers, plastic bottles, kitchen roll tubes, etc… If you are able to help supply these over the coming weeks this would be much appreciated. Please note we cannot use toilet roll tubes for Health & Safety reasons.

Gym
Please ensure that all children have the appropriate clothing and shoes for gym which we have on a Tuesday with Mr Waz and on a Friday with Mrs Young. On these days it would be helpful if children didn’t wear jewellery to school, especially earrings.

Dates to Remember

Tues 20th September (6-7pm) – Meet The Teacher curriculum evening

Wed 2nd & Thurs 3rd Nov – Parent/Teacher Consultations
Homework

Spelling homework is given out on a Monday and should be prepared and returned every Friday.

Reading homework is given to children once a week, and both the reading book and the Book Detectives activity should be prepared for the assigned day. Reading will be heard on a Monday/Thursday or on a Tuesday/Friday and will be clearly marked in the homework diary. Remember that a list of all of the Book Detective activities can be found inside the homework diary. Please ensure children bring their reading books everyday as they will require their books for reading activities most days.
Additional homework will be issued on a Friday and will include maths activities and Big Talk activities. These should be completed and homework diaries signed for the following Wednesday.
Please do contact us with any questions or concerns regarding homework.

Specialists
We are receiving Science this term with Mrs Middleton.

Class Rules
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Show respect for people and property

Be kind and helpful
Listen to each other

Show good manners

Ask for help

Have fun & work hard

Please remember to sign the attached Golden Rules once you have discussed these with your child.

As always, please don’t hesitate to get in contact with the school with any concerns and we will get in touch as soon as we can.

Yours sincerely,
Alison Wyllie & Alyson Young
